

4359 Kukui Grove Street #103 Lihue, HI 96766 Phone: (808) 245-4049

Email: kbr@kauaiboard.com

Aloha KBR Members and Affiliate Members:



Can you believe it's already February? We are well on our way into 2022.

Over these last 3 months, I continually experience how wide our REALTOR community extends and slowly I'm getting to touch all of the resources and how extremely vital these are in bringing it back to you. We are always open for suggestions on information gathering and sharing. I look forward to meeting you at any of our upcoming CE classes, education series, community events or an office visit to your neck of the woods. We'd also love for you to stop by for a visit, let us know how we're doing or just to say hello, we are here for you.

We are currently in our Legislative sessions with two bills supporting our Hawaii REALTORS, "Build Our Future" (HB260) - LUC Reclassification District Boundaries and YIMBY bill "Yes In My Backyard". Our weekly Wednesday communications will keep you updated.

KBR Committees have been working hard for you: EDUCATION/PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT - upcoming CE course opportunities, education series and community educational events.

PUBLIC RELATIONS - will have some exciting opportunities coming up to be shared just as soon as all details and dates are finalized so stay tuned.

Our KBR calendar is continually changing with additions of CE Classes, Education series and Community Events - https://www.kauaiboard.com/ - visit regularly as updates are being made as plans are finalized.

The year is off to a great start!

Nani Sadora Association Executive